
 

 

15th July 2022 

 

Dear Parents and Carers 

 

The summer holiday has finally arrived and I hope that you and your family enjoy the break and get 

to spend some quality time together.  

We are expecting some blistering temperatures early next week so please stay safe and ensure that 

your children understand the dangers of these extreme temperatures and that they stay away from 

open waters.  

 

The next academic year dates are on our website. 

Thursday, 1st Sept – Staff Development Day 

Friday, 2nd September – Staff Development Day 

School is closed for pupils and students on these days 

 

Monday, 5th September – school opens at 8:30am for Years 7 and 12 only 

Tuesday, 6th September  - school opens at 8:30am for all pupils 

The buses will run to accommodate this. Please check on our website for details. 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

Mrs N. Howlett 

Headteacher 


